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Dear committee 
 
I live in Annandale and travel to Rozelle every week by bus. The overpass from The Crescent to Victoria Rd is a 
woeful single lane. To reduce traffic delays, drivers headed towards the city claim the hatched side area as a 
second lane. How long before this practice leads to an accident? The planning for the interchange was clearly 
inadequate. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 

 
 




